
CHUF in Chearsley: Chearsley Village Hall, Winchendon Road, Chearsley, Buckinghamshire, HP18 0DP                                                               
CHUF in Haddenham: Haddenham Scout and Guide Centre, Banks Road, Haddenham, Buckinghamshire, HP17 8EE 

Phone:  01844 299123 (Haddenham)  /  01844 201858 (Chearsley)                
E-Mail: info@chufpreschool.co.uk                Web: www.chuf.co.uk 

 

CHUF Chearsley Newsletter Spring 2025 

Welcome back to CHUF, we hope you had a lovely half term break. 

This half term starts on Monday 24th February and we break up for 

Easter on Thursday 3rd April.  

The children have had such an amazing half term 

of activities with our Paddington topic. They 

have learnt about Paddington and Peru, through 

so many activities, including baking and crafts, 

packed their suitcases and had their passports 

stamped for an adventure and had a visit from 

some Guinea pigs. 

Finally, a teddy bears 

picnic to finish the 

topic off.   

I’m 

sure 

you’re as impressed as I am by 

the versatility of a cardboard 

box – from Big Ben, a train, a 

tree, and a bus. The children 

have had so much fun playing and using their imaginations.  

We all enjoyed seeing Anne, Laura and 

Mabel 

visit to 

help 

Karen 

celebrate 

her big day. Happy birthday Karen! 

 

This coming term our topic will 

be Peter Rabbit. Look out for 

more details on our notice 

board. We will be having visits 

from some lambs and rabbits, 

and are looking forward to 

hatching chicks. We will be 

continuing our regular sessions 

with Cha Char Chimps, Debutots 

and Rugby Tots which the 

children really enjoy. We will be 

having our annual Bunny Hop 

fundraising event. A big thanks 

in advance for your support with 

this.  

The new funding period starts 

on the 1st April. Please let Naomi 

know as soon as possible if you 

would like to change your 

sessions following that date. - 

The funding deadline is quickly 

approaching. 

 

Save the Date: 

Easter Stay and Play 

Wednesday 2nd April 

9:10 – 10:30am 

Parents and siblings welcome. 

Staff at CHUF: Kasia Kowalska - Manager, Designated Safeguarding Lead, SENCO. 

Naomi Foreman-Peck - Administrator. 

Chearsley: Karen Elder - Supervisor, Lauren Godfrey – Deputy Supervisor, Debbie Turvey, Donna Eldred, Lauren 

Rowe, Laura Eggleston (Mat leave), Kathy Marshall, and Claire Tombs-Gallagher. 

Haddenham: Sarah Wassall - Supervisor, Fiona Distin - Deputy Supervisor, Sara Heap, Catherine Dale, Carly Carroll, 

Lois Dzichauya, Lynne Palmer, and Jess Skiller. 
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